
We salute the PSCH-PK nurses who are on
the front lines of providing the highest level   

of quality care to our patients.
Leonard White, RN, Director of Nursing

During National Nurses Week, PSCH-PK would like to extend a

special thank you to our nurses who provide the highest level

of quality care to our patients. At PSCH-PK our staff of 45

nurses deserve a special recognition for their efforts in delivering

compassionate care, while encompassing the principles of ethical

practice in their profession.

As your Director of Nursing, I could not do my job as efficiently or

effectively without your continued dedication and support. The entire

Executive Staff joins me in thanking you for the devotion you provide

to the people we serve.

With Sincere Gratitude,

Leonard White, RN
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